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6636 Lonetree Blvd. Rocklin parking lot between RC Willey and Sportsman’s Warehouse 
 

ALL KIDS TICKETS ARE FREE!!! 

Get your VIP tickets by registering before 10/17/21 to 
get your special gift in each VIP candy bag!!!

The South Placer Rotary Club, the City of Rocklin and the Wallen Swim 
School bring you the 2nd annual Trick or Treat Drive Thru. 

 
 Stop along the drive thru and receive treats from our local community sponsors 
 Provided candy bags remain outside on windows to receive treats  
 Please reserve a ticket for each participating child - All tickets are free, donations are 

welcome 
 All participants must remain in a vehicle - NO walk thru’s will be allowed 
 Costumes encouraged!! 

South Placer Rotary Club, The City of Rocklin, Wallen Swim School, all event sponsors, volunteers, and property owners 
are not responsible for the presence of any allergens or choking hazards in candy bags. Be sure to check your child’s 

bag if you have any concerns. 
 

 
 
 
 

Contact sprcHalloween@gmail.com with questions 

   


